
Lanny Kenner 
District 7 
 
Good morning chairperson Roers. 
 
My name is Lanny Kenner and I am asking for yes votes on Senate bill  
2314. 
 
This is a bill that should never have been needed in this great state of North Dakota!  North 
Dakota should never be selling land or allowing businesses from foreign adversaries to be 
operated in North Dakota but seeing how some people are willing to sell their souls just to make 
a buck, we find it necessary to pass a bill like this. I would prefer not selling to any foreign 
countries but that is not what this bill is trying to stop.  
 
This bill is trying to stop things happening again like what happened in Grand Forks with Fue 
Fang. 
 
In that case many of our elected leaders (state and Federal) were not willing to stop this deal 
with China even though it was way too close to the Grand Forks Air Base.  Thank God we finally 
got help from the top military leader at the base who said it would be detrimental to the security 
of the United States to have a Chinese company that close to the air base.  We knew this all 
along so why weren't our elected officials willing to stop it from happening?? 
 
So that is a reason we have a need for a bill like this in North Dakota and I am urging all you to 
vote Yes on Senate bill 2314 for the safety and the security of our state and country.  Thank you 
for listening. 


